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Attention Providers – Provider Bulletin PB18-61 Rate Increases 
 

 

The Department of Social Services issued, and then immediately rescinded, Provider 
Bulletin PB18-61 solely for the purpose of revising the bulletin to better describe 
and clarify the rate increases referenced in the bulletin.  The primary purpose of 
these rate increases is to increase wages and benefits for direct caregivers serving 
Medicaid members.  The revised bulletin will be issued in the near future.  We 
apologize for any confusion caused by rescinding the bulletin. 
 
 
 

 


